Notice for Parents of Classes VI-VIII

Date: 17.04.2025

Dear Parents,

In keeping with the introduction of Skill based classes, which are commencing
from June, 2025, please note that a text book needs to be bought for the same. A
payment of Rs.450/- for this book has to be made through CampusCare whose
gateway link has already been uploaded in the parent portal. You are requested
to make the payment by 16™ May, 2025. The book will be made available from
school in June, post the summer break.

Your cooperation is highly regarded.

Printipal



